

August 31, 2022

Dear Mr. Liggin:

Congratulations on your efforts to increase the availability of low-income housing to the disadvantaged, underserved and homeless residents here in Louisville.

St. Vincent de Paul Louisville (SVDP) supports you in the development of new housing for our clients that need our help and support finding safe and affordable housing. SVDP works every day to house people in safe, affordable permanent housing. St. Columba has been a valuable resource and partner.

Thank you for all that you do. Please keep us up to date with your mission, as we are proud to partner with you by referring prospective tenants to your housing, including St. Columba Senior Apartments, F&M LLC and The Liggin Foundation.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Clark

**Chief Operating Officer** 

St. Vincent de Paul Louisville

We house, feed, and support those in need with compassion and dignity.

22-8 OLP -- 0280



P.O. Box 1927 Louisville, KY 40201-1927 t: 502.637.4361 f: 502.637.4490 www.wellspringky.org

Crisis Stabilization Services Supportive Housing Case Management Services Outpatient Services Supported Employment

9/6/22

Dear Mr. Liggin:

We here at **Wellspring** are happy to support your efforts to reduce homelessness by proposing to develop new low income housing for our Louisville residents.

St. Columba, F&M LLC, and The Liggin Foundation have been one of our go-to referrals for our clients/residents who are seeking safe and affordable housing. We understand that helping the underserved will be welcomed with open arms in our city.

Good luck in your new housing development and we look forward to continued partnership in support of the low income families we serve.

betho Hagan

Sincerely,

Dortha Hagan, Housing Case Manager, LASH program at Wellspring

CTP 20 7732









September 1, 2022

Fred Liggin St. Columba Apartments 3560 W. Market St # 121 Louisville, KY 40212

Dear Mr. Liggin:

St John Center is happy to support your efforts to reduce homelessness by proposing to develop new low income housing for our Louisville residents.

St. Columba, F&M LLC, and The Liggin Foundation have historically been a good partner to St John Center in providing housing our PSH clients. The Liggin Foundation has demonstrated a genuine commitment to housing some of St. John Center most vulnerable clients. The foundation has given people second chances, and has been an involved landlord who both maintains quality apartments and cares about their residents. As St John Center experiences the impact of Louisville's affordable housing shortage on a daily basis, and know's that more housing is the solution to homelessness, we are excited to support the foundation's effort to create more housing options.

We wish you luck in your new housing development and we look forward to a continued partnership in support.

Sincerely.

Ra'Shann Martin (she/her/hers)
Executive Director | St. John Center

Direct Line: 502-398-3494 Cell: 502-472-5007



## Strengthening lives for those with or affected by HIV/AIDS

September 8, 2022

Fred Liggin, Owner Shavonne Coleman, Office Manager St. Columba Apartments 3560 W. Market St # 121 Louisville, KY 40212

Dear Mr. Liggin:

House of Ruth is honored to support your motives to secure safe and affordable housing for the low-income residents of Louisville, Kentucky. We support your mission to build more housing to help decrease homelessness and to help those that cannot afford fair market rent. The need has never been greater!

We are excited to hear of your plan to develop more affordable housing in association with St. Columba Senior Apartments, F&M LLC, and The Liggin Foundation. We will continue to refer our clients to your housing developments and look forward to new housing being developed.

Sincerely,

Lisa Suttón, Executive Director lsutton@houseofruth.net

7 20 6.2









August 31, 2022

Mr. Fred Liggin St Columba Apartments 3560 West Market Street #121 Louisville, KY 40212

Dear Mr. Liggin:

Our team here at The Coalition for the Homeless are excited to hear of your plans to develop new low-income housing here in Louisville.

St. Columba Senior Apartments, F&M LLC, and The Liggin Foundation have proved to be a safe place for the underserved, disadvantaged, and former homeless persons to reside and call home.

We are happy to continue to support your labor in developing something this city is in dire need of by way of affordable housing.

Sincerely,

Marsha Bailey, Client/Landlord Relations Manager

The Coalition for the Homeless